
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 November 15, 2022  

 

Dear AUB Students,    
 
Please note that the payment of fees for the Winter 2022-23 term for continuing students 
starts on November 23, 2022 and runs through November 30, 2022. Between December 1 
and 7, you may pay your fees with a late payment fee of $100. 
 
For more information on payment of fees follow this link.   
 
Please plan accordingly.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/catalogue/undergraduate22-23/fees-expenses-withdrawals.pdf

